
Members of the Senate Human Services Committee,

 “My name is Thea Holter and I reside in District 1.  I am asking that you please render a DO
PASS on HCR 3010.”

I have two daughters and I am deeply  concerned for their future. Please protect women and
girls by passing HCR 3010.

Sincerely,

Thea Holter


